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Congratulations 

 

 
 

     WYRALLAH ROAD PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

 
 

              

Term 4, Week 9                                                                                                         Monday, 5th December, 2011 
 

Calendar:                 

Sun, 4th Dec  Integrated Students’ Regional Party – Coffs Harbour 

Mon, 5th Dec  Senior Citizens’ Concert 

   Richmond River & Alstonville High School Orientation Day  

Tues, 6th Dec  P&C Christmas Party – East Lismore Golf Club - Chinese at 7pm 

Thurs, 8th Dec  Year 6 Farewell 6.00pm – 9.00pm 

   SRC Shield 

Mon, 12th Dec  Kinder & Year 1 Presentation @ 9.30am 

Tues, 13th Dec  Years 2-6 School Presentation - Lismore High School @ 7pm sharp 

Wed, 14th Dec  5 Banner Celebration 

Fri, 16th Dec  LAST DAY OF TERM 4 

Fri, 27th Jan, 2012 Teachers Resume – Pupil Free Day 

Mon, 30th Jan  Students return 

 

SENIOR CITIZENS ‘FRACTURED FAIRY TALES’ 

Our students performed for about 100 senior citizens this morning. They really enjoyed the 

students’ performance. 
 

DVD’S OF OUR ‘FRACTURED FAIRYTALES’ 

These are available at the office for $4.00. A great Christmas present for the grandparents and 

other relatives. 
 

SKATEBOARDS 

Students are not to ride or bring skateboards to school. These are to be used after 

school and on weekends under family supervision. 
 

STUDENT REPORTS 

These will be issued on Friday 09.12.11. Please look for them as your child should bring them on 

this day. 
 

 
Banner Achievers   

Olivia, Zarlia, Eli, Ashleigh, Leytons,  Nick, Tiahni, 

Cameron, Mitchell, Kendelle, Alex, Daniel.  
 
 

TAYLOR’S TEASER               

The 11 letters below can be anagrammed into a four-word saying that sarcastically expresses a 

lack of sympathy.                         A  C  E  E  I  M  R  R  R  V  Y 
 

 LAST WEEK’S WINNER:   Lachlan 2/3W   LAST WEEK’S ANSWER: superciliously 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

GENERAL SCHOOL RULES 
 

 Sensible is Safe 

 Fair is Fun 

 Manners Matter 

 Property is Personal 
 

Treat others as you would 
like to be treated yourself. 

WRPS 
Proudly stands on 

 
Bundjalung Land 

          LIBRARY BOOKS  
            must be returned  

          TOMORROW!  
 
                                                    We are still accepting Kinder enrolments for next year.  

                              Please contact the office for details. Dave McLean  (Acting AP ES1) 

 

 

KINDER 2012 

                     Please send in  

HAMPER ITEM & RAFFLE TICKETS  

to school before next MONDAY. 
 



                     
 
 

SRC END-OF-YEAR DAY DISCOS  

 Due to popular demand, the SRC will be holding its traditional two discos 

during the last week of term (ie. K-Yr2 then Yr3-Yr6). The difference being 

they will be 'day discos' on Thursday, 15th December. Again, it's been the 

SRC's choice to have a theme and they have decided on "Black Thursday" 

this time around (ie. scary, weird or just plain crazy gear!). This should prove 

interesting, given the discos will be on in the middle of the day! However, as 

usual 'themes' are not mandatory and casual clothes will be fine. As it's a 

day 'show' a gold-coin donation will be accepted from each child in theme 

or casual clothes on the day. 

 While I'm at it, a huge thank you to all those important students who 

represented their class as an SRC Rep this year.  

 Also, on behalf of our SRC may I take this opportunity to wish all of our terrific school-

community, who have wholeheartedly supported all the SRC's initiatives throughput 2011, a 

very safe, peaceful and happy festive season.                        Craig Beck (SRC Co-ordinator) 
  

 

CANTEEN NEWS:  

As we come to the end of our school year the canteen will run out of some products. Please make 

your children aware of this so they are prepared for a choice change. 
LAST DAY FOR ORDERS WILL BE WEDNESDAY 14th DECEMBER. 

 

             

                         Sue Pagotto, Supervisor 

 
  
 
 

 
 
    
 
 
 
 

STUDENT BANKING:     BANKING DAY IS FRIDAY - PLEASE NOTE: Last day of banking is December 9th 
Please ensure that all details are written on the deposit slip.  eg. Name and account number and deposit total. 

 If your child is away and you miss a week of banking, we can only process 1 deposit to your child’s banking the following week. 

Rewards are available now:  Money Box, Wallet, Drink Bottle, Lunch Box or Pat the Dog Watch.                                                                                 

 

                                                     Banking Roster: Dec 9 - Corinne Milgate & Narelle Passlow                          Narelle Passlow                                                                       
                                                                                                  

 

 

P&C NEWS: 

2012 AGM NOTICE - The AGM and first general meeting of 2012 will be held on Wednesday  8th 

February.                                                                                             Sandy Archibald – P&C Secretary 
 

FUNDRAISING NEWS: 
CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 

Thank you for the wonderful items that have been brought in for the hampers so far. There’s a 

great mix of items. Please keep them coming though. Could each family 

please bring in one quality item (non-perishable) to go in our Christmas 

hampers. These can be placed in the tub at the front office.  

If you’re wondering what to purchase for this, just think about what you 

and your family would like to receive in a Christmas hamper.  

Tickets are $1 each and all money and tickets (sold or unsold) need be 

returned to the front office by Monday 12th Dec ready for the drawing on 

Tuesday 13th Dec. 

More tickets are available from the front office if needed. 
                     Cherron Cameron – Fundraising Co-ordinator 

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY MONDAY  

Julie Vidler 

Hayley Lowe 

Kerry McDonald 

Sharlene Maxwell 

Leonie Fruend 

Iris Millard  

Kate Cook 

Steph Unterburger 

Kylie Burnett 

Sylvanna Barlow 

Mel Daly 

Cheryl Smoother 

UNIFORM SHOP:  The uniform shop is open every Friday from 8.30am–10.00am during the school term. 

We will re-open on Friday 27th Jan 2012 (pupil free day) from 8.30 – 10.00am for purchases in the New Year. 

In addition we will open every morning (8.30-10.00am) during the first week of school. 
                                                

                                                     Roster this Friday: Jess Pagotto & Tanya Bosel              Jess Pagotto,  Co-Ordinator 

 

                                        We have a confirmed case of Whooping Cough in Yr 2 
                                        Please be aware if your child is unwell. 

 

MEDICAL ALERT 


